
KITSAP COUNTY REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

2022-124 
 

HVAC SYSTEM REPLACEMENT 

SUBMITTALS DUE 
Tuesday June 7, 2022, at 3:00PM 

 
The Kitsap County Sewer Utility (KCSU) is requesting statements of qualifications from consulting 
firms interested in providing engineering services for the replacement of current building Heating, 
Ventilation, and Air Conditioning (HVAC) systems in operation at the Central Kitsap Treatment 
Plant located at 12351 Brownsville Highway NE, Poulsbo, Washington. 

 
Complete RFP information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 
Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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